November 16, 2021
Dear Commercial Container and Residential Customer:

A tariff of revised garbage rates is being filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission. Proposed to become effective on February 1, 2022. This request resulted from an increase
in general operating cost over the 10 years since our last rate increase, including, but not limited to the
increase in fuel prices, Labor & Industry rates wages and employee benefits, and insurance rates.

The proposed increase in rates cannot become effective-until the commission has reviewed and
approved them. If approved basic commercial container rates will be: 1 yard container $17.84 rent per
month and $17.72 per pick up; 2 yard container $21.51 rent per month and $29.38 per pick up; 4 yard
container $37.16 rent per month and $49.36 per pick up; 6 yard container $44.59 and $71.22 per pick
up; 10 yard container $59.47 rent per month and $118.93 per pick up.

The proposed increase in rates cannot become effective until the commission has reviewed and
approved them. If approved basic residential rates per month will be: 1 can $19.06 per month; 2 cans
$25.99 per month; 3 cans $32.90 per month; 4 cans $40.01 per month; 5 cans $46.92 per month; 6 cans
$53.81; one pick up per month $9.22 per can; walk in rates $1.50 per pick up over 5 feet, but not over 25
feet, for each additional 25 feet, or fraction of 25 feet, add $3.00; drive in rates $5.00 per pick up.

Any comments to the proposed increase may be filed in writing with the W.U.T.C. P.O. Box 47250,
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 not later than fourteen (14) days from the date of this notice. Service
complaints and inquiries should be directed to our office at (509)-476-3910 or 1-800-422-0136. Last
tariff increase was July 2011.

Sincerely,

Upper Valley/Okanogan Valley Disposal
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